
The Episcopal Church in South Carolina 
224th Annual Diocesan Convention 

“The World to Christ We Bring” 
 

CONVENTION WORKSHOP 
Friday, November 14, 2015 at 10:00 am    

Calvary Episcopal Church, 104 Line St., Charleston 
 

This workshop is offered to clergy and lay people all over the diocese. We invite everyone to attend! 
Episcopalians from every congregation in the diocese will find rewarding, helpful and inspiring 
messages to take home to their parishes, missions and worship communities. The Rev. Tom 
Brackett will teach us how to say yes to the Spirit in our congregations. Particular matters of focus 
which Tom has suggested include these shifts in congregational life: from concentration on survival 
to mission and from generating agreement to commitment. We will look at ways to engage mission 
in our neighborhood today and to hope and dream for the future. 
 

The Rev. Tom Brackett 
The Rev. Thomas L. Brackett is the Episcopal Church Center's Missioner for Church 
Planting, Ministry Redevelopment and Fresh Expressions of church.  Tom has been 
passionate about lively communities of faith for twenty-eight years of ordained life. He 
has led two church plants and started several new ministries within existing parishes. 
He is certified as a Coach and trained as a process consultant with an appreciative 

orientation. He is a graduate of Union Institute and studied at Episcopal Divinity School and Bangor (ME) 
Seminary, earning a master of divinity degree. 
 

 

Workshop Registration Form  

Name____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address _______________________________________ City_________________ State ______ ZIP________ 

Email ______________________________________ Phone _______________________________________ 

Your parish or worship group _________________________________________________________________ 

     Morning session     Lunch (included with registration) 

 Afternoon session     Evening Eucharist (separate registration required) 
 

 

Please return one form per registrant to the Diocesan Office, along with a $15 registration fee per person  
 by October 15, 2014.   Please advise as to any special dietary needs. 

 


